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POSTAL SERVICE RULE CHANGE

December 18, 1990 TO: TRANSFER AGENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE NO. 54-90 RE: POSTAL
SERVICE RULE CHANGE As you
know, at the Transfer Agent Advisory Committee meeting on December 5th we requested
your critique of our comments to the U.S. Postal Service on their proposal to amend current
automation based rate requirements. To facilitate your review | have enclosed a copy of the
proposed postal regulations and the Institute's comment letter. Please submit your
comments, or those of your mailing service agent, to the undersigned for use by the Postal
Service Task Force which was formed at the December 5th meeting and includes: Barbara
Hennigar, Oppenheimer-Shareholder Services, Inc. Jim Olshefski, DST Systems, Inc. Jim
Bailey, Massachusetts Financial Services, Inc. Ed Falvey, Keystone Investor Resource Center
Barbara Moulding, American Transtech We plan to follow up with the Postal Service soon.
We appreciate your interest in this matter and look forward to receiving your comments.
Diane Butler Director - Operations/ Fund Custody Enclosures
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